
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1772 
 

Asked on 11 October 2016 
 
 
MR EMERSON ASKED THE TREASURER, MINISTER FOR ABORIGINAL 
AND TORRES STRAIT ISLANDER PARTNERSHIPS AND MINISTER FOR 
SPORT (HON C PITT)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to services contracted by those departments or agencies under the 
Treasurer’s administration to the firm Cutting Edge or Cutting Edge Post—  
 
Will the Treasurer detail the total dollar value cost of those contracts for 2013-14, 
2014-15 and 2015-16? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I note the former LNP Government was in office during 2013-14 and from 1 July 
2014 until the Palaszczuk Labor Government was sworn in on 14 February 2015  
(i.e. most of the 2014-15 financial year). 
 
In relation to Queensland Treasury, I am advised that the department has made 
payments for services to the firm Cutting Edge or Cutting Edge Post as follows: 
 
• 2013-14 – $53,075 by Trade and Investment Queensland before it was set up as a 

Statutory Body effective 1 February 2014 (under the former LNP Government) 
• 2014-15 – Nil 
• 2015-16 – Nil 
 
I am advised that the Department of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Partnerships 
has not had any contractual engagement with the firm Cutting Edge or Cutting Edge 
Post during 2013-14, 2014-15 or 2015-16. 
 
In relation to the Sports section of my portfolio, I am advised that the Department of 
National Parks, Sport and Racing has not had any contractual engagement with the 
firm Cutting Edge or Cutting Edge Post during 2013-14, 2014-15 and 2015-16. 
 


